
 

GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF ROADS AND TRANSPORT

ON THE 10TH OF NOVEMBER 2023, GAUTENG DEPARTMENT OF ROADS AND TRANSPORT INVITED PROSPECTIVE SERVICE 
PROVIDERS/BIDDERS/TENDERERS TO BID FOR THE BELOW MENTIONED SERVICES:
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL PROSPECTIVE SERVICE PROVIDERS/BIDDERS/TENDERERS THAT THE FOLLOWING TENDERS HAS 
BEEN CANCELLED:

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

TENDER NUMBER SERVICE CIDB

DRT11/02/2022 Supply, installation and commissioning of  new street lights on 
various provincial roads in all regions for a period of  three 
(3) years in the Gauteng Province

Ekurhuleni Region = 6EP Or Higher
Krugersdorp Region = 7EP Or Higher
Pretoria Region = 7EP Or Higher 
Vereeniging Region = 7EP Or Higher

DRT12/02/2022 The Supply, Maintenance and Commissioning of  Provincial 
Street Lights on Various Provincial Roads And Security 
Lighting Of  Buildings For A Period Of  Three (3) Years: In The 
Gauteng Province

8 EP or Higher

The Gauteng Department of  Roads and Transport wish to thank you for your interest shown. We wish to apologize for any incon-
venience caused by cancellation of  these tenders. We hope this will not deter you from tendering in future.


